From: Nat Pietrangelo

Date: June 15, 2020 at 11:28:03 AM EDT

To: "council@vaughan.ca" < council@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External]

COMMUNICATION : C 8 C W (2) : JUNE 16, 2020

ITEM # 21

Dear Mayor and Members of Council

Regarding the June 16, 2020, Committee of the Whole, Item 21

I am outraged and opposed to the approval of the additional \$875,000 for the RHL Environmental Assessment and I ask that you rescind your approval.

We did not elect you to manage our money in this way. This should not have been voted on and approved behind closed doors. Why would Council agree to pay \$1.2 million for a \$325,000 contract. There is no difference between this matter and the City Hall over budget issue that cost taxpayers millions of dollars more.

An external audit is in order.

Sincerely....

Best Regards

Nat Pietrangelo

Briar Group Inc.

tel: